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CALL FOR ARTICLES 
 

Deadline for articles is July 15, 2006 
 
Heritage Matters, the newsletter of the Cultural Resources Diversity Program of the 
National Park Service, is accepting articles for its next issue.  The newsletter 
addresses historic preservation and cultural resources activities as they pertain to 
diverse communities.  It informs preservation professionals about what is taking 
place in diverse communities, and offers these communities information about 
programs and resources from which they may benefit. 
 
With a circulation of nearly two thousand, Heritage Matters has a broad readership 
around the nation.   The audience includes National Park Service and other Federal, 
State, and local cultural resource management staff; private sector partners in the 
historic preservation and cultural resource management fields; professors and 
students at HBCUs, Hispanic-Serving Institutions, Tribal Colleges, and other colleges 
and universities; and other interested parties. 
 
Heritage Matters is published twice annually and is available online.  Readers are 
encouraged to submit articles, information on publications and projects, conference 
announcements, and other notices.  Submitted material should be no more than 
600 words and should include the author’s name and affiliation.  Submitters are 
encouraged to include color or black and white photographs or slides to accompany 
their information (Electronic images are welcome, min. 300 dpi, 8 in. x 10 in., visit 
our publications page for more detailed criteria).  Newsletter items may be 
transmitted in written form or electronically to: Brian D. Joyner, Editor, Heritage 
Matters, DOI/National Park Service, 1849 C Street, NW, (2280), Washington, DC 
20240, e-mail: brian_joyner@nps.gov, fax: 202.371.2422. 
 
To read past issues of Heritage Matters, visit the website at 
http://www.cr.nps.gov/crdi and click on “publications.” 
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